1.E.A.M, Huddle

Hot Off The Presses... FEBRUARY, 2015

WNEWS FLASH!

WEB-BASED TMA INSTALLATION UPDATE

TOGETHER EVERYONE ACHIEVES MORE

Facility Services will be changing over to a new

Web-based TMA software the week of February 16, TEAM MEMBERS:
2015. RON ADAMSKI, CINDY BUTTKE,

KATY HORN, KEN KULICH,

The new software will give us many more ways to BETH MANCL, BOB MEDO

document expenses in the various buildings, and
help us better track when equipment is due to be

JOIN US FORTHIS UPCOMING

replaced/repaired. This new software will allow us in T.E.A.M. EVENT:

the future to distribute our work orders to our staff

electronically, thus eliminating all the paper we have Saturday - February 7th, 2015
now. It will also allow us to give our Customers up-

to-the-minute updates on the status of their The Polar Plunge for Special Olympics
requests. at Anchor Bay Bar & Grill in Wisconsin

Rapids. There is still time to sign up to

) be a jumper, or just come out to cheer

Film at 11:00. on our brave jumpers! Don't feel like

attending the event? Then you can still

donate money for the cause at the

M&M Building or Nelson Hall. Here is a
schedule of events for the day...

10:00AM e Check-in.
10:30AM e Plunge Tailgate.
11:30AM e Toss Your Boss.
12:00PM e Plunging Begins.
12:00PM e Live music provided by
'The Spicy Tie Band'.
In I‘EOHOI‘ of 1:30PM e Our Facility Services
/ 1 @% Jumpers take the
plunge!

Wear RED To Work
on Friday, February 13th!

Visit plungeWl.org for complete event information.

On behalf of Wisconsin Special Olympics, Thank You!



This is Vince. His full name is 'Vincent Lombardi Kluck'. He lives

with John (Custodial) & Laura Kluck. Vince was a shelter cat,
adopted in 2007 from the Portage County Humane Society.
Vince seems to think at times that he is a dog. Partially because
one of the first things he was taught to do was to "fetch" a ball.
When "Vinnie" sees his brush come out, he runs to a specific spot
in the living room and waits to be brushed. Believe it or not, he
also loves baths. He also likes to wait at the door for John when
he returns home from work. He has several nicknames, including
"Vinnie Two-Pockets", "Vinicio Del Gato", "Vinnie Boots" and
"Cupcake". He is a big cat at 23 Ibs., and yet loves to be held.
Vince's least favorite thing in the world? The Cursed Vacuum
Cleaner!

Other Noteworthy T.E.A.M. Sponsored Events...

BRAT FRY! 2/26/15

A 'Brat Fry' will be held at the M&M Building. T.E.A.M. will supply
the brats, hotdogs and buns. Look for sign-up sheets for
condiments, salads and other fixings coming soon!

Pl DAY! 3/13/15

Piis 3.14 and in honor of 'Pi Day' (3.14.15), T.E.A.M. would like to
celebrate with home-made pie and ice cream cups at Nelson
Hall and the M&M Building the day prior to 'Pi Day'! More
details coming soon!

ST.PATRICK'S DAY! 3/17/15
Wear GREEN to work to celebrate St. Patrick's Day.

NFLTEAMS &
SUPERBOWL WINS

Pittsburgh Steelers...
Dallas Cowboys...

San Francisco 49ers...
Green Bay Packers...
New York Giants...

New England Patriots...
L.A./Oakland Raiders...
Washington Redskins...
Baltimore Ravens...
Balt./Indianapolis Colts...
Denver Broncos...
Miami Dolphins...

NNNNMWWRERAEUUO®O

Bears, Chiefs, Rams, Saints,
Jets, Seahawks
and Buccaneers... 1

Vikings, Bills, Browns, Lions,
Texans, Jaguars, Cardinals,
Falcons, Panthers,Chargers,
Titans, Bengals, Eagles... 0

According to a popular
hagiographical account of Saint
Valentine of Rome, it is stated that
he was imprisoned for performing
weddings for soldiers who were
forbidden to marry and for
ministering to Christians, who were
persecuted under the Roman
Empire. According to legend,
during his imprisonment, he
healed the daughter of his jailer,
Asterius. An embellishment to this
story states that before his
execution he wrote her a letter
signed "Your Valentine" as a
farewell, perhaps writing the very
first Valentine card.



The Coyote pictured to the
left was harvested near
Elderon, WI. by Maintenance
Mechanic, Chris Leslie.

The Coyotes pictured below
were harvested between
Aniwa and Bevent, WI., just
after the deer bow season
had come to a close.

Thanks
for
sharing
these
images
with us
Chris!

Perhaps you just became a Grandpa? Maybe you just finished
a special project you are proud of? Want your pet to be
featured in a 'Pet Tales' article? If there is anything you'd like
to share with your co-workers right here in the next edition of
the 'Huddle'... just drop an email to Cindy Buttke at
cbuttke@uwsp.edu. The 'Huddle' is your newsletter and just
like T.E.A.M., it really is for Facility Services staff, by Facility
Services staff.

Did you hear what happened
when the frog parked illegally?

HE GOT TOAD!

Have you ever tried to eat a
clock?

IT'S VERY TIME CONSUMING!

DATELINE: February 20, 1962

Astronaut John Glenn became the first
American launched into orbit.
Traveling aboard the "Friendship 7"
spacecraft, Glenn reached an altitude
of 162 miles and completed three
orbits in a flight lasting just under five
hours. Glenn was the third American in
space, preceded by Alan Shepard and
Virgil “Gus” Grissom who had each
completed short sub-orbital flights. All
of them had been preceded by Russian
cosmonaut Yuri Gagarin who was the
first human in space, completing one
orbit on April 12, 1961 - a feat that
intensified the already ongoing 'Space
Race' between the Russians and the
Americans. Glenn’s successful flight
showed the Americans had caught up
and was followed in September 1962
by President John F. Kennedy’s open
call to land an American on the moon
before the decade’s end.



